
Sight is the sense people fear 
losing the most, yet many of 
us don’t know how to look 
after our eyes.
National Eye Health Week 
aims to change all that!

Ensure your prescription is up 
to date and always wear your 
safety glasses.
MCR Safety supports National 
Eye Health Week.

National 
Eye Health
Week
23rd - 29th September

We Protect People.

When was your last Eye Check?


